RESUME DIGEST
HCR 89 2021 Regular Session Marecelle

Requests the Dept. of Public Safety and Corrections and the La. Sheriffs' Association, in
conjunction with technical and research assistance from the Lyndon B. Johnson School of
Public Affairs at the University of Texas at Austin, to study and review models for oversight,
transparency, and accountability adopted in other states and provide recommendations
through a report of their findings to the legislature no later than Sept. 1, 2022.



